
Hello Sisters and Brothers, 

 

                     On Wednesday June 8th we will be holding a joint contract explanation meeting 

with 2101 at Tall Cedars Hall. The hall is located at 2501 Putty Hill Ave Parkville MD. The 

meeting will run from 7pm until 9pm. Doors will open shortly after 6 and there will be food 

and drinks served. You will receive a contract explanation summary at the door and you will 

also receive one in the mail. Family is welcome to attend the meeting. 

                     The local still has Oriole tickets available for June 24th's Union Night. The tickets 

are $6 and can be reserved by contacting Ginny at the hall Tuesday through Friday this week. 

The remaining tickets will be turned back to the Orioles on Friday. 

                     Anyone who applied for Cobra through CWA while on strike should send your 

COBRA bill to the Hall. You should also make sure you cancel any COBRA coverage's for June. If 

you were not approved for COBRA through CWA but have received doctor bills or paid for 

prescriptions in May you should get copies to the local hall immediately so we can get you 

reimbursed. There are sometimes documents that need filled out because of audits, not 

because we like paperwork or don't trust you. Please make sure you fill out and attach the CWA  

member request for COBRA payment form with doctor visit or prescription documentation. 

                     We will have someone from the Community Services Committee at the meeting on 

Wednesday to answer questions about the COBRA payments etc....  

You can bring any documentation to the meeting as well. 

  See You Wednesday, 

  In Solidarity,  Mike Somers   President  CWA Local 2100 


